
 

 
September 17, 2019 
  

Sent by Email 
mcarter@otonabeeconservation.com 

Meredith Carter 

Manager – Watershed Management Program 

250 Milroy Drive 

Peterborough, ON  K9H 7M9 

Re:  Vacancy on the Trent Conservation Coalition – Source Protection Committee 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Ms. Carter, 

At its regular meeting of Council on September 10, 2019, the Council of the Township of 
Asphodel-Norwood passed the following motion with respect to the vacancy on the Trent 
Conservation Coalition Source Protection Committee: 
 

274/19  Moved by: Councillor Warr 
Seconded by: Councillor Walsh 
“THAT the Council of the Township of Asphodel-Norwood is pleased to nominate Deputy 
Mayor Lori Burtt to represent the municipal interests of the Otonabee Peterborough Source 
Protection Area on the Trent Conservation Coalition Source Protection Committee.” 

Carried 

Deputy Mayor Lori Burtt  has an interest in protecting sources of municipal drinking water 

and is looking forward to representing the interests of municipalities in the Otonabee-

Peterborough Source Protection Area on the Trent Conservation Coalition Source 

Protection Committee.  Ms. Burtt has over 25 years of experience related to agriculture, 

forestry, and a thorough understanding of the importance of protecting water assets and 

resources. She has been an active participant in the Environmental Farm Plan as part of 

Soil and Crop Ontario, a partner in Ducks Unlimited projects to protect and enhance 

wetlands on the family farm, and active in the local stewardship and scouting community 

through tree planting projects on rural property.  Ms. Burtt has been an active member of 

her community for many years - from involvement on local school councils and sports 

organizations, to executive board positions on local agriculture, making her an excellent 

candidate for this position.  
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Council supports the nomination of the Deputy Mayor for the position of Municipal 

Representative on the committee. 

Trusting you will find the foregoing satisfactory, but please don’t hesitate to contact the 

undersigned, should you have any questions or concerns regarding the motion of Council. 

Sincerely, 

 
Candice White 

CAO/Clerk/Treasurer 
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